MEETING OF THE CITY COUNCIL - 5TH FEBRUARY, 2020

MEMBERS' QUESTIONS

ANSWERS WHERE CABINET MEMBERS HAD UNDERTAKEN TO PROVIDE WRITTEN RESPONSES TO BE PUBLISHED ON THE COUNCIL'S WEBSITE

<u>Questions of Councillor Martin Smith to Councillor Bob Johnson (Cabinet Member for Transport and Development)</u>

With regards to Section 106 funding agreements across the whole city:-

- Q.1 How much funding remains unspent?
- A.1 See answer below.
- Q.2 How many funding agreements remain fully or partially unspent?
- A.2 See answer below.
- Q.3 How many of the unspent funding agreements are more than 5 years old?
- A.3 See answer below.
- Q.4 How many of the unspent funding agreements are more than 10 years old?
- A.4 See answer below.
- Q.5 In the last five years have any funding agreements 'timed out' with an associated loss of community funding?
- A.5 See answer below.

Answer to questions 1 to 5 - Officers are currently commissioning a detailed piece of work on the area of Planning Contributions, so we won't be able to provide a definitive response until this is completed. Unfortunately it's not possible to provide any timescales as yet, but it could be a couple of months away.

